
Dear Energy and Technology Committee member, 
 
Dear 
 
Thank you for your work to improve CT's electricity grid, especially with regard to the environment, 
climate change and clean, renewable energy.  It will be  difficult to achieve a balance between these 
goals and the generation of sufficient energy and your continued efforts are appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Denise A. Wells 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Denise Wells 
East Haven, CT  
 


